

ANGRAM BANK PRIMARY SCHOOL

Kinsey Road, High Green, Sheffield, S35 4HN Telephone: 0114 2848553/Fax: 0114 2846894

Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Carr

8th March 2021

Dear Parents

We are looking forward to our Spring term parent consultations. Due to Covid restrictions we are unable to hold these as face to face meetings and so they will be held either virtually or by telephone.





We greatly value the relationship with our parents and will miss the face to face meetings we would normally hold during March. However we are determined to make the meetings as successful as possible and want to share with you how we intend to do this.

When will the meetings take place?

- Monday 29th March 4pm 8pm
- Tuesday 30th March 4pm 8pm
- Wednesday 31st March 4pm 8pm

How long will my meeting last?

The meeting will last for 15 minutes

How will the meetings take place?

- You can choose to have a telephone call from the teacher at a set time, or
- A virtual meeting on "Zoom" this would give you the opportunity to include both parents and your child too.

What will be discussed during the meeting?

- Settling children back into school.
- Engagement in learning and achievement.
- Our plans for catch up and keep up.
- Targets and next steps.
- Questions and concerns.

How do I book my parent consultation?

- You will receive a link via text or email to a Google Form on Wednesday 10th March.
- The Google form will be open from 10th March to 15th March at 12pm.
- The Google Form will ask you to select an appointment from a 2 hour block of time- eg Monday 4pm - 6pm or Tuesday 6pm - 8pm
- You will receive an email with an appointment time or a Zoom link for a virtual meeting on Thursday 18th March.

What if I have more than one child in school?

• If you have more than 1 child in school please select a different block of time or day for each child to ensure there are no clashes of appointments.

Can I thank you in advance for your continued support during these very strange times as we work together to do the best for our children and their families. We know that with your support our Spring parent consultations will be as successful and informative as ever.

We look forward to speaking to you all or meeting up virtually.

Yours sincerely

A Carr Headteacher